

Old Bank Academy Headteacher | Mrs J Wood Taylor Hall Lane, Mirfield, WF14 0HW Tel 01924 495790

Email | office@oldbankschool.co.uk

Tuesday 5th January 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

Firstly, a thank you for your continued support during the school closures. It has certainly been a challenging and worrying time for everyone.

As you know, you have been offered a place in our Key Worker provision. Please see the information below and contact school if you have any further questions:

- School will to open at 8.30am for Key Worker children. We would ask that all Key Worker children are collected by the end of the usual school day at 3.15pm.
- Each Friday, you will be asked to specify the days when your child will attend the following week so that teachers working in the Key Worker bubble can plan for individual teaching resources effectively.
- Children should wear non- uniform and a change of clothes should be worn each
- Lunch will be provided in school for children by Kirklees catering- this will continue to be a hot buffet box.
- You will enter school via the one way system to the classroom bubbles.
- Parents will be asked to sign a declaration of health form each day.
- Children in school will be completing the same remote learning activities as those children at home. We will not be following the usual class timetables and children will not necessarily be based in their own classroom environment due to staffing ratios/rotas. Children will remain in the same key worker bubble whilst schools are closed.

We are happy to answer any questions and queries, please contact school on the usual number: 01924495790 or email: support@oldbankschool.co.uk

Kind Regards

Mrs J. Wood